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UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO

TORONTO 5, CANADA

DEFPARTMENT OF ITALIAN AND
. HISPANIC STUDIES

March 29, 1962

‘ Professor B. Tate
Department of Spanish
} The University
University Park
Nottingham, England
\
|

Dear Professor Tate:

I am indeed sorry not to have answered your kind letter of
February 26 earlier., I am very thankful to you for the change of the dates of
meeting of the Catalan group. It will give me a distinct pleasure to read my
paper on Valencian lexicography to a more familiar audience., I shall ask you
to schedule me for September 12 evening, as you suggested, since I have not been

able to find out the exact hour of our chartered flight's departure on September 13,
(This was the main reason why the letter delayed),

—~ Asking for forgiveness and looking forward to meeting you
in Oxford,

Yours sincerely,

Fenon



